
July 16, 2017  4-H Federation Meeting   Approved 8-20-17 

Attendance:  Tom, Wyatt, Aliyah, Coran, Grant and  Izaak  McCauleey ( Sea Branch), Courtney 

and Joy Moser (SB), Zach Toizman ( Iowa County), Erica Bass ( LC), John and Ty Harbaugh ( LC), 

Joshua Rebhahn, ( MM/R56), Kayley, Sarah and Evan Bekkum ( Nerison), Cheryl Rebhahn ( 

MM.R56), Rachel, Renae, Angelia, Alice and Trista Diehl ( Liberty Pole), Joanne Hornby ( DD), 

Deb Primmer ( MM/R56), Rachel and Betty Nigh( LC), Sally and Ella Lysne ( LC), Tanner Bass ( 

LC),  Ann. Krause ( MS), Colleen Pulvermacher 4-H Youth Development Educator  

7:10 PM Meeting was called to order 

Scholarships were awards to Courtney Moser, Rachel Nigh, Sam Krause and Austin Klum 

Joanne H.  made a motion to approve the June minutes and was seconded by Josh R.  

Transactions:  Requested amount  was made to the 4-H State Foundation. 

Renae made a motion to approve the transactions and was seconded by Kayley Bekkum.   

Motion carried. 

Tanner Bass made a motion to pay the June bills and Grant M.  seconded the motion.  Motion 

carried 

Food Stand: July 20th, 2017  Springville Superstars is signed up to do Food Stand cleaning.   

Still waiting to find a person to fix the roof at the food tent, most likely will need a new fryer. 

Federation:  Still looking for a Vice President and Treasurer nominees. 

New Business: 

October:  Information sent to the clubs regarding the window displays in Vernon County.  

Entries for window displays due October 19, 2017 

Educator’s Report: Colleen made an announcement to promote , “All About Bugs” educational 

talk on August 8, 2017.  She also made an announcement regarding the Mississippi River 

Museum trip.  In addition, August 14, 2017 will be an open house at the Extension Office for the 

sewing projects.  

Ella Lysne made a motion to adjourn the meeting and this was seconded by Courtney Moser.   

Meeting was adjourned at 7:30 PM and followed by the Space Camp participants discussing 

their trip while those in attendance enjoyed pie and ice cream. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sally Lysne 

 


